Ihre Adresse

Dr. Thomas Kane, Acting Director

Federal Bureau of Prisons (BOP)
320 1st Street, NW
Washington, DC 20534 

U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Kane
I am writing to you today to express my deep concern about the fate of Mr. Leonard Peltier (67), federal prisoner #89637-132, currently detained at USP COLEMAN I / U.S. PENITENTIARY in Florida. Mr. Peltier suffers from diabetes and has lost 80 per cent of his eyesight on one eye as the result of a stroke. Even though results of recent medical examinations were negative, he shows symptoms of prostate cancer. He is an old man who spent more than half of his lifetime in prison. Therefore, I consider it crucial for Mr. Peltier to reduce his security level corresponding to his decades of good conduct. This would enable him to be redeployed to a prison facility closer to his home reservation, so that he may soon be closer to his family and be visited more often. I urgently ask you to transfer Mr. Peltier to the medium security facility at Oxford, WI, which is close to his family and Nation. 
Sincerely 

Ihr Name 

Ihre Adresse

The White House

President Barack Obama

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue

Washington, DC  20500
USA

Dear Mr. President

I urgently ask you to grant Executive Clemency to Leonard Peltier (67), federal prisoner #89637-132. I truly believe that Mr. Peltier was wrongfully convicted for the 1975 killing by shooting of two Federal Bureau of Investigation agents. U.S. prosecutors have repeatedly acknowledged that they did not and cannot prove Peltier's guilt and the appellate courts have cited numerous instances of investigative and prosecutorial misconduct in this case. Evidence was withheld and witnesses were intimidated.
Sincerely 

Ihr Name 

